OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 8, 1960 S ! ’

T T e L

Mr. J. L. Werntz \\\/,/””"M /LU S .
Werntz Agency, Inc. /g
118 Jackson, N. E. _
\\Albuquerque. New Mexico e e,
.\.\\\\\ / N "‘"-‘Q‘-..
T s ——— - Res $ 1000 One-Well Plugging Bond.w >

.TA"Williams & Byron Gore,
dba Willilams & Gore, NE NW, .,
Section 27, Township 7 North, Range 4
West.

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of March 4, 1960, wherein
you request information regarding the status of the above-captioned
plugging bond.

Please be advised that the subject bond is still required in-
asmuch as the well covered by the bond has not been properly plugged
and abandoned.

Very truly yours,

I. R. TRUJILLO
Administrative Assistant

IRT/og

cc: Mr. O. E. Payne
Legal Division
Qil Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



